Age Group report,

Though | don’t have an actual report right now, | will pass on that there were several conversations /
suggestions / thoughts regarding the January Open and the dropping of one site. | have several ideas |
will put on paper and hopefully have a draft by the March meeting.

Entries for the February Distance meet were up roughly 15% from last year. Returning the format back
to a single day with the option for swimmers to enter both distances went well, and there was no issue
regarding the timing of an athlete swimming the 1000 then the 1650.

At this point we have entries in for one of our 4 PVS sponsored Championship level meets. The entry
total for 18 and under champs is about 4800. This is down about 1000 splashes from last year. All that
comes to mind is that the best we can do is put together a calendar of meets and present it to the LSC.
Ultimately, we won’t know how the meet will really shape up until entries are received.
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